WELLINGTON PUBLIC SCHOOL

where every child is known, valued and cared for.

TUESDAY 14TH SEPTEMBER 2021

FROM THE PRINCIPAL'S DESK 2021

well we have made it to the September vacation.
It's time for all cur wonderful families to take a break from home learning and enjoy some warmer weather.
This week | am told that the locally prepared lessons using our own learning materials and resources have been well received.
As | passed an last week until we reach some of the following dates our children need to continue following our current programs.
The staggered return for prioritised cohorts, with na mingling or on-site activities is not far away.
Students will return to face-to-face learning with NSW Health-approved COVID-safe settings at school in the following order:
* from 25 October — Preschool, Kindergarten and Year 1
* from 1 Movember—Years 2 and 6
+ from 8 November — Special Education and Years 3, 4 and 5

All families should have work packs or online resources for their children. if you do not please contact the school.

After the holidays school distribution days will continue each Monday. However, following feedback from everyone, this will change to between 9.30am and
12pm with no set times for different grades. This means that you can collect packs for any of your children between these times.

PNE will be regularly updating information and advice on our Website and Facebook page over the break so please keep up to date there.
Stay safe and enjoy some time away from home schooling!

Cheers,
Darryl

DARRYL THOMPSON
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